NHMC
National Homecare Medicines Committee


Good Practice Principles:
Provision of Manufacturer Funded Homecare Medicines Services


Statement of Intent to Comply

To enable pharmaceutical manufacturers and other sponsors of manufacturer funded homecare services to demonstrate their commitment to the adoption of the National Homecare Medicines Committee (NHMC) Good Practice Principles (GPP), NHMC kindly request, that all suppliers provide a Statement of Intent to Comply with GPP.

On receipt of the completed Statement below, NHMC will acknowledge the intent to adopt the Good Practice Principles and will document the Statement on the NHS central registry* of pharma funded homecare schemes held by NHMC.
*Circulation of this central registry is Commercial in Confidence and is limited to the NHS.

**Please accept this Statement of Intent to Comply, as a formal endorsement by [insert name of company] to apply the NHMC Good Practice Principles (GPP) version 1 February 2018, to all homecare services from [insert date] onwards.

	Signed:
	

	Name:
	

	Job title/role:
	

	Company name:
	

	Date:
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]**Please note that manufacturers funding homecare services may amend the wording of this statement if necessary and appropriate

The Statement should be sent to the following members of NHMC:

	NHMC Chair
	Susan Gibert
	susan.gibert@berkshire.nhs.uk

	NHMC Standardisation subgroup chair
	Joe Bassett
	joe.bassett@eoecph.nhs.uk

	NHMC CMU Representative
Senior Operations Manager and Commercial Lead Homecare and Services
	Liz Payne
	elizabeth.payne2@nhs.net


	NHMC Representative East Midlands
	Anusha Patel 
	anusha.patel@nhs.net

	NHMC Representative East Midlands
	Andrew Wilson
	andrewwilson6@nhs.net




